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2 Day Threes 
Murrysville Presbyterian Preschool 

Family Picnic 
 

We will end our year on May 23rd  with a family picnic from 11-12:30! Each family is 
to bring a lunch for your family. We have a short gathering with our class and then 

we can all enjoy lunch and fellowship together       

What we will learn: 
 

Letters: Xx, Yy and Zz 
Numbers: 8, 9, 10 
Shapes: diamond and review 
Colors: review 
 
  
***Conferences May 1st*** 
Students will be in the 
classroom while we meet 
upstairs. 

Beach Day! 
On May 22nd during school, we will 
have a beach day! Each child should 
wear their bathing suit under their 
clothes or cover up and bring a beach 
towel with them to school.  We will 
be outside in the sun (hopefully!) for 
almost the whole morning – please 
apply sunscreen before they come to 
school.   

 
What a wonderful year it has been!  We all love your children tons!  

Thank you so much for sharing them with us – they bring us great joy.  

Mrs. Becky Larson 
724.454.8721 

larsonbecky@gmail.com 


